We do not agree with the council wanting to turn Warrington into a 'new city’. There is already too much congestion around the
town without more houses being built. The town seems to want to swallow up all the individual villages around - Thelwall, Lymm,
Stretton, Appleton Thorn and Moore.

Building houses plus proposed bridge crossing from the A56 near crematorium would, in effect, join Moore to the town. Houses
being built right up to the village lines would mean that its uniqueness would disappear.

WE SAY NO





